From: John Dahlstrom [ mai!to:John.Dahlstrom@netwasatch.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2015 2:55 PM

To: Keith Morey

Cc: Adam Lankford; Matt Rindlisbacher; Scott Overman

Subject: Draper City -- Proposed Changes to the Sign Ordinance

Keith:

I'understand that changes to the electronic sign ordinance in Draper have been proposed and are on the
agenda for today’s City Council meeting. On behalf of the owners of the Village Shoppes as Day Dairy
located at 500 East and 12300 South, | would like to voice our support for these changes as set forth in
the proposed amendments. We believe that the proposed amendment will have a positive effect on
properties and developments within the city, will improve public safety, provide protection from visual
clutter and will allow business owners to have signs that meet their needs. If you would like further
input on this issue, please contact me.

Sincerely,
John Dahlstrom

John A. Dahlstrom Jr.

Executive Vice President, General Counsel
WASATCH COMMERCIAL MANAGEMENT, INC.
299 South Main Street, Suite 2400

Salt Lake City, Utah 84111

0:(801) 961-1102

C: (801) 231-3555
idahlstrom@netwasatch.com




